

Public Notice

Lake Michigan College Open Forum Meeting

Dr. Trevor Kubatzke has announced his retirement, effective December 31, 2026. In preparation for this leadership transition, the Lake Michigan College Board of Trustees has engaged Pauly Group, Inc. to lead the Presidential Search process.

As a valued external partner, your input is important to us. The Board invites you to attend an open forum to share your perspective on the qualities and priorities needed in the next President of Lake Michigan College.

The forum will be led by Angela Provart, President of Pauly Group, and will take place on Thursday, September 11, from 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. at the Benton Harbor Campus, Todd Center, Room 1413.